
29 November 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Following the updated COVID-19 guidance released by the government over the weekend, staff at Atlantic

Academy Primary will be returning to wearing masks in communal areas inside and outside the school

building. Whilst this will not directly impact your child in their class we feel it’s important to update you

with the school’s current position.

In addition, from Tuesday 30th November we would strongly advise all parents to wear masks if they come

on site to drop students off in the morning. Finally, we would like to politely ask all parents who require a

face to face conversation with staff at the school gates to wear a face covering to protect both staff and our

community.

Whilst this is the current guidance we will continue to update you all with any changes as and when we

receive them.

Thank you again for your support,

Yours sincerely

Miss Heppell
Principal  - Atlantic Academy Primary


